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Sent via email : Tdaniels@brantford.ca

Tanya Daniels, City Clerk
City of Brantford
100 Wellington Square,
P.O. Box 818
Brantford, Ontario
N3T 2M2

Dear Ms. Daniels

Re: Request Proclamation of March 17 as Essential Workers Day

Please be advised the Municipal Council of the Town of Fort Erie at its meeting of June 8,

2O2O received your correspondence dated May 28,2020 and supported the resolution passed

by the Council of the City of Brantford to respectfully request that the Government of Ontario

ahO tfre Government of Canada formally declare March 17 to be EssentialWorkers Day to

honour all of the essential workers who sacrificed so much during the COVID-19 pandemic

and all municipalities across Ontario and Canada be invited to proclaim March 17 to be

Essential Workers Day in their respective municipalities.

On behalf of Council, thank you for your correspondence.

'*'dm\'r b*e
Carol Schofield, Dipl.M.A.
Manager, Legislative Services/Clerk
cschofield@forterie.ca

c.c.
Sent via email
Wayne Gates, MPP-Niagara Falls, Legislative Assembly of Ontario wqates-co@ndp.on.ca

Tony Baldinelli, MP- Niagara Falls Tonv.Baldinelli@parl'gc.ca
Will Bouma, MPP, Brantford-Brant will.bouma@pc.ola'orq
Phil McColeman, MP, Brantford-Brant phil.mccoleman@parl.gc'ca
Association of Municipalities of Ontario amo@amo.on.ca;

Rural Ontario Municipal Association roma@roma.on.ca;
Mayor Cam Guthrie, Chair of LUMCO mayor@quelph.ca
Brock Carlton, CEO, Federation of Canadian Municipalities ceo@fcm'ca
Ontario Municipalities
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Mailing Address: The Corporation of the Town of Fort Erie


